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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

GMJ has gone a change in Editor-in-Chief following retirement of Prof. Dr. Omer Azal.

During the years Prof. Azal has served as the chief editor, GMJ has shown substantial improvements by increasing the
number of prestigious indexes covered, annual submissions, and global citations. With the efforts of his team, GMJ has
become a prestigious publication by increasing its domestic and international recognition.

The decision to continue with English language only was also taken during his term.

On behalf of the readers, authors and referees, | sincerely thank Prof. Azal and his editorial board for their substantial
contributions to the institution, country and the global scientific community.

In the last issue of 2020, there are a number of interesting original articles, review articles and case reports from a wide
range scientific disciplines in GMJ.

| would like to express my gratitude to all submitting authors, reviewers, and editors for their contributions so far.

Prof. Dr. M. Ali Giilgelik
Editor-in-Chief
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